
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26th September 2024 

Year 5- Bough Beech and Harry Potter Studios Visit  

Dear parents / carers, 

We are very pleased to share two exciting trips coming up this year in Year 5. Both 

trips compliment the topic being taught during that half term and support the 

learning taking place. 

Bough Beech Reservoir 

Our first trip is to Bough Beech Reservoir (near Edenbridge), which will support our 

geography curriculum. Year 5 will visit Bough Beech in three groups on three separate 

days. Each child will only visit once, on either Tuesday 22nd October, Wednesday 23rd 

October or Thursday 24th October. All groups will return before the end of the school 

day so pick up will be at normal time. 

5HW and 5DO will be attending on Tuesday 22nd October;  

5JH, 12 children in 5GT and the Launch Pad will be attending Wednesday 23rd 

October; 

5AG and 14 children in 5GT will be attending on Thursday 24th October. 

 

If your child’s class has been split, your child will be given a slip to take home informing 

you of which day they are attending. 

 

Harry Potter Studios 

 

Our second trip is to Harry Potter Studios. The visit will take place on Tuesday 11th 

March, Wednesday 12th March and Thursday 13th March. We will be leaving school 

promptly at 9.00am and aim to return no later than 4.30pm. 

We will inform you closer to the time on which days classes are going.  

The cost for both trips will be a voluntary contribution of £52. The trips cannot be 

funded without voluntary contributions and the trips will need to be cancelled if 

there are insufficient funds.   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The deadline for payment of Bough Beech will be on Monday 14th October for the 

amount of £12. We have decided to spread out payment for Harry Potter, with half 

of the cost being paid this Term, and half in the Spring Term.  The deadline for this 

Term’s payment of £20 is Friday 8th November. The second payment of £20 will be 

due by Friday 14th February. You can pay by credit or debit card online through 

School Money and by paying via School Money, you are giving consent for your 

child to attend both trips. 

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s 

class teacher. Additional information regarding each trip will be sent closer to the 

time.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 5 Team  

 


